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Call for Sessions Opens today! Be a part of the HCBS Conference 2017!

Call for Sessions is Now Open!
Submit your session today to be a part of the go-to conference on home and 

community services for older adults and people with disabilities!

Thinking of Presenting at This Year's Conference?
The National Association of States United for Aging and Disabilities (NASUAD) is pleased 
to announce the Call for Sessions for the 2017 National Home and Community Based 
Services Conference, August 28- August 31, 2017 in Baltimore, MD

The HCBS Conference the conference offers a unique blend of policy, program, and 
practice issues for professionals interested in home and community based services for 
individuals of all abilities and in all settings. Proposals are currently being accepted for 
one hour and fifteen minute workshops.

The HCBS Conference shines a spotlight on how states and agencies have developed 
promising practices, partnered with innovative systems, and formed partnerships.

We are seeking:

original, thought-provoking education sessions 
creative approaches, new ideas 
innovative models, and emerging trends 
topics that address the pressing issues facing aging and disability programs

Submissions are expected to be descriptive and engaging. We encourage you to 
consider bringing a panel of partners together and using exciting and engaging ways of
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